
Deer Management Advisory Committee Minutes 
April 6, 2017 

 
1. Call to Order 

Meeting called to order at 7:00. 
 

2. Attendance  
Present:  Curt Graham, Leon Harris, Bill Nobles, Rob Vincent, Don Rica, Carolyn Gaziano.  
Absent: Bobby Rich, Eric Geleta. 

 
3. Minutes from previous month 

- approved. 
 

4. Bills / Correspondence 
 - none. 
 
5. New Business / Member Comments  

- Numbers have declined in the last few weeks due to the rain and Curt felt his hunters were “burned 
out” – he recommends not requesting the extended season going forward.  We will discuss at future 
meetings when Bobby and Eric are present. 
- Carolyn, Leon and Don attended the April 1 venison dinner at All Saints – low turnout as far as VA 
residents.  
- we’ve donated about 1700 pounds of venison this year to the All Saints & Community Hope programs. 
- Curt asked about the possibility of getting a freezer for venison storage prior to going to the All Saints 
and Community Hope programs.  He will get prices for freezers and we will discuss at future meeting. 
 

6. Program to Date: 
 Whitetail Solution: 
  Total:   85    (includes 6 in extended season) 
  Township Property: 70 
  Private Property: 14 
  County:    1 
 
 Bernards Protective: 
  Total   179     (includes 30 in extended season) 
  Township Property: 113 
  County:  43 
  Private Property:         23 
  English Farm:   16 (included above) 
 
 
 Total:   264 – total this time last year: 191 

 
7. Public Comments 

- none. 
 

8. Next Meeting 
- May 4, 2017 at 7:00 PM.     

 
9.        Adjournment – 7:40 
       Judy O’Connell / DMAC Secretary 


